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	 If you are over 60 years of age & living in the Centerburg village or Hilliar, Milford or Liberty Township we can     provide you Meals on  Wheels.
NEXT FOOD BAG
If you need a bag of food, please CALL US 740-625- 5056 to be added to list.    Free bag of food will go out  on January 21, 2021. Call us   no later than January 20! It  will contain frozen items!!

2021 Board Members
Terry Bumpus
Jeff Perry
Sarah Johnson
Skip McWilliams
Fred Altizer
Janet Rogers


2021 Staff
Lisa Wilson: Executive Director
Crystal McElhaney: Asst Director/financial Mngr
Bonnie Rutherford: Room helper
Please remember:
Our Meals on Wheels drivers CANNOT be making direct contact with anyone, they must stay 6 feet back for YOUR safety as well as theirs!  This is hard for some, and I understand, but until this virus is under control safety is most important.  Under no circumstances are the drivers to enter a home unless it is a medical emergency & has been discussed with Lisa Wilson in advance.This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND




What
    What New Year’s tradition do you have?
I like to carry on the tradition of making some   of my Grandma Mickley’s polish dishes. 
My grandmother passed away 13 years ago, but something I remember growing up was you went  to Grandma’s house on   New Year’s Day to have   cabbage rolls & Kapoosta.  When I was a teenager, I  went and stood in the kitchen with Grandma to learn how to make   because even with a    recipe it is still a dash of  this, or a pinch of that...  She gave me a copy of the recipes and in her writing,   it says “Good luck Lisa”       at the bottom of it. This       is something I treasure.         I am the only one in my house that will eat it,        but I make the dishes    every  year anyways and share with my mom and dad!                                                                                    
	Centerburg Senior Services
119 S. Preston St Room 112
740-625-5056     
This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-SA

READ IN FULL SO YOU KNOW WHAT’S HAPPENING
Happy New Year everyone!  We hope your holiday was enjoyable, no matter how different it may have looked!
Thank you to everyone that came out and saw us for the Thanksgiving and Christmas drive thru’s! It was SO NICE to see everyone!!  We miss you all so much!!  It looks like drive thru’s will be a new thing for a little while.  We are already trying to plan a Valentine’s Day one so stay tuned for details to come out.  
Martin Luther King Jr Day January 18, 2021 – There will be NO MEALS ON WHEELS DELIVERED THAT DAY
THANK YOU….
There have been so many people that has reached out to help the center out during COVID-19 and we thank them all.  One place that has been helping us since March 2020 and every single month after that is COJFD.  These men and women are simply amazing.  They have help us pack almost 1000 food bags, worked all the Produce Markets, worked the Thanksgiving drive thru and helped set up the Christmas drive thru and cooked it all!  If you are somewhere in town and see any of the COJFD, please walk up to them and say THANK YOU for all they do in the community and for the senior citizens of this community!! I do not know where Crystal, Bonnie or myself would have been without their help.  Chief McCann and his wife, Karen, are always asking “what’s next”.  They are always ready to help!  THANK YOU COJFD!!! 

New Part time driver for Intown Route:
Emma Winings has been delivering meals to our clients Monday-Friday for almost a year now.  She has been given the opportunity to work part time at Sweet & Sassy using her cosmetology license. We are incredibly happy for Emma and she will still deliver 3 days a week for us, Wednesday thru Friday!  We are in the process of looking for a driver for Monday & Tuesday now. 

Update on the center:
CSS Board members met on December 15th and at this time our room will continue to remain closed due to COVID-19. This decision was not made lightly, but we must think of everyone’s safety first.  We will meet again in March to further discuss.  Our meals on wheel program has grown immensely in 2020.  Even though our room is closed we are holding strong around 74 meals a day with an additional 15 people on hold for various reasons.  Lisa, Bonnie & Crystal continue to monitor all phone messages starting at 8am and ending at 5pm Monday-Friday.  Please remember if you would like someone to talk to just call 740-625-5056 and leave us your name & number and we will call you back. You are NOT alone; we are all in this TOGETHER!!!!
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